
  
   

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

BWS School Shop 

 

The last day the school shop will be open this term will be Thursday 13th July. Please could you 

ensure that all orders from Michael Hope that have been delivered to the shop are collected. 

 

The School shop will reopen on Monday 4th September and will also be open from 12 – 

1:00pm on the following additional days that week: Tuesday 5th, Wednesday 6th and Thursday 

7th September and Tuesday 12th and Thursday 14th September the following week. 

 

The School Shop would greatly welcome any donations of second hand school uniform. If you 

have any items that you are willing to donate please could you leave them in the school 

reception marked Shop. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Herberts 

School Shop 

Bishop Wordsworth's School 

shop@bws.wilts.sch.uk  
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